
From: SARAH JANE POLK
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: absolutely in favor of a clean Buffalo River
Date: Thursday, September 12, 2019 2:21:40 PM

I agree to change Rules 5 and 6 for a swine CAFO on the Buffalo River
as stated in Docket Numbers #19-002-R and 19-003-R.

Sarah Jane Polk
920 West Maple
Fayetteville, AR 72701

501-590-4714
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